Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

Region IIT
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 323 S.2023

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 215 S. 2023
ENTITLED DIVISION MANGROVE PLANTING

To:  Division Chiefs
- Public Schools District Supervisors Concerned,
Elementary/Secondary School Heads Concerned,
DRRM Coordinators concerned,
All others concerned.

1. This is to announce that the date for Division Mangrove Planting is
oved to August 22, 2023 at Barangay Salambao, Obando, Bulacan,

?ostponement was brought about by Super Typhoon Egay which may
compromise the safety of all participants.

2. The meeting place for the activity is at the Obando Fish Port, 7:00
O’clock in the morning.

3. All other provisions in the previously released memorandum are still in
effect.

4. It is desired that this memorandum be given wide dissemination.
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NORMA Pj ESTEBAN, EdD, CESO V;
Schools Division Superintendent 4{
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